Key City Kennel Club

PUPPY PUDDLES

Jan. 2017



WE TEACH YOU TO TEACH YOUR DOG

Monthly Meeting

Jan 17, 2017
 Benco Building
 Board Meeting — 6:30PM
 Club Meeting — 7:30PM

Refreshments

Jan — Bobbie Nuytten

Feb — The Blaine's

Mar— Sue Erickson & Alexis
Smith

Important Dates

- Jan 10— New Title Awards forms due—please submit information to Bruce Davey
- Jan 31 Dues Past Due
- Feb 18— KCKC Annual Party



Dog Training



Canine First Aid Kits

During our general meeting on January 17th, Kaitlin Freienmuth will be presenting on what's included in a First Aid for our dogs and additional resources for canine first aid.

Pete Otterness will also be presenting field appropriate First Aid items.

Your Contributions

Please feel free to e-mail your ideas, stories or pictures to me and I will try my best to incorporate them. Lets work together to make this a great newsletter!

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com

Officers

President — Jim Olson

Secretary — Megan Hancock

Vice President — Pete Otterness

Treasurer — Lynn Dayey

Treasurer — Lynn Davey

Puppy Puddles Newsletter

KCKC Holiday Party

This year's holiday party will be held on February 18 at Happy Chef in Mankato. Please RSVP to Lynn in advanced so that we can get a head count. The dinner will be \$15 per person, and money should be paid upon RSVP.

A Raffle will be held again this year, so please bring items to donate. There will be discussion at the January meeting about where the money from the raffle will be donated. Also, be sure to bring your photos for the annual photo contest.

Here is the menu selections for the party. All meals come with a choice of beverage—coffee, tea, or pop)

- Half a Turkey Commercial
- Top Sirloin, choice of potato, salad, & loaf of bread
- 2 eggs, hash browns, choice of bacon or sausage, with toast
- Chef Salad (greens, ham, turkey, egg) with bread stick
- Chicken breast fillet, choice of potato, broccoli

Please RSVP by 02/13/2017

KCKC At The Library

Mark your calendar...February is KCKC at the library. We will be in need of participants for the meet and greet. Display boxes will need to be created. The displays will be up for the month of February. Readers will be needed for Tuesdays' 10:30AM children's story hour that goes on all month. It is best to have two handlers and two dogs per story hour. More details will be available at the January meeting.

Please contact Bev Cox for further information.

Email:beverly39@hickorytech.net

Phone: 507-388-1242

Good Cheer

Sally Burdick sadly lost her Husband in December. A sympathy card was sent out to her and her family on behaldf of the Kennel Club with our condolences.

Holly Felska had to see her dog Freckles across the Rainbow Bridge. A sympathy card was sent with our wishes fro comfort in her loss.

May you both know your friends in the Kennel Club are here for and send our hugs and support in your losses. May your loved one and best friend live on forever in your heart's.

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer please contact Elaine at following:

Email: flapjackec@gmail.com

Dues Are Over Due

It is that time of year again, and club membership dues were due by the end of 2016. The dues are \$15.00 and if you haven't paid, please do so before 1/31/2017. If you do not get your dues in by 1/31/2017 you may need to re-apply for club membership

Please send dues to: Lynn Davey, Treasurer 47081 Linden Lane Kasota, MN 56050